
Carolina	Crossing	South	

HOA	Board	Meeting	

April	26,	2016	

	

Board	members	present:		Beverly	Hymer,	Elaine	Ostrowski,	Elizabeth	Sabeh,	Robert	Woodfork	

Meeting	called	to	order	6:35	p.m.	

Financial	report	presented	by	Junaita	Seekins	

At	previous	meeting	the	matter	of	replacing	the	fence	alongside	Savannah	had	been	revisited.		A	
resident	whose	back	fence	would	be	one	affected,	presented	an	estimate	to	replace	the	fence	with	
concrete	instead	of	the	wooden	fence	previously	mentioned	at	the	special	fence	meeting.		The	resident	
suggested	that	other	residents	may	be	willing	to	put	forth	the	difference	in	cost	between	the	wooden	
fence	to	be	paid	by	HOA	funds.		Board	member	Darryl	Grohman	had	followed	up	with	resident	and	
notified	HOA	Board	that	resident	had	been	unsuccessful	in	collecting	the	additional	cost	from	other	
homeowners.		The	Board	decided	to	go	forward	with	the	wooden	fence	and	voted	unanimously	to	
approve.	

Meeting	Adjourned	at	7:45	p.m.	

	

	


